CITY OF CAMBRIDGE
Traffic, Parking and Transportation
344 Broadway
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

www.cambridgema.gov/lraffic
Susan E. Clippinger, Director Phone:  (617) 349-4700
Brad Gerratt, Deputy Director Fax: (617) 349-4747

June 18, 2007

Susan Sloan-Rossiter

Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc.
99 High Street

Boston, MA 02110-2354

RE: Residental Development at 70 Fawcett Street, New Boston Fund.

Dear Susan,

We have completed our review of your June 15, 2007 revised Transportation Impact Study (TIS) for the
Proposed Residential Development at 70 Fawcett Street by New Boston Fund. The study includes
revisions to the orginal TIS, which were made in response to our April 30, 2007 and June 7, 2007
comment letters. Based on staff review, your TIS is certified as complete and reliable.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Gpurr EC D o

Susan Clippinger
Director

cc: Beth Rubenstein, CDD
Susan Glazer, CDD
Liza Paden, CDD
Roger Boothe, CDD
Stuart Dash, CDD
Iram Fardoq, CDD
Cara Seiderman, CDD
Adam Shulman, TPT
Jerry Pucillo, New Boston Fund



